
Date: 2024/01/22

To: Chair and Members of the Road Safety Committee 

From: Maxwell Gill, Supervisor of Road Safety 

Meeting Date: 2024/01/30 

Subject: Staff Response to Resident Inquiry – Ghada Melek 

In response to the email inquiry that was submitted by Ghada Melek, regarding the 
City’s commitment to Vision Zero and other road safety initiatives, staff provide the 
following comments: 

In addition to Ms. Melek’s email to the Road Safety Committee, a duplicate email was submitted 
to Councillor Butt’s Ward 11 office on November 27, 2023. At the request of his office, staff 
provided Ms. Melek with a written response to her inquiries as they related to Vision Zero and 
other road safety initiatives, including the assignment of regulatory speed limits. 

The email communication is attached for your reference. 

Attachments  

Appendix 1: Email Communication – SR #6352363

Maxwell Gill, C.E.T., Supervisor of Road Safety 
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